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Planning and implementing enterprise-wide or IT transformation 

projects can be challenging. Knowing how to fully leverage new 

technologies, integrate these into your existing environment, and 

ensure that you have the skill sets and governance necessary to 

make the successful is a challenge. 

Oracle Consulting Residency for Oracle Technology can help you 

with complex projects by providing architectural guidance and 

technical expertise across the entire Oracle portfolio. It gives you an 

on-site, dedicated Oracle Enterprise Architect, on hand for every 

element of your Oracle strategy, architecture and deployment, and 

participation by Oracle subject matter delivery experts as needed. 

The result is faster implementation with lower cost and risk. 

 

  

 
K E Y  F E A T U R E S  

• Optimize your implementation using 
experienced Oracle Architects 

• Leverage Oracle’s proven methods, 
templates, and tools 

• Accelerate realization of business 
benefits 

K E Y  B E N E F I T S  

• On-site expert that knows the entire 
Oracle portfolio to guide and manage 
your deployment 

• Accelerate adoption with Oracle 

reference architectures and best 
practices 

• Consistent and efficient execution with 
architecture standards that cross 
technology and organizational domains 

• Ensure knowledge transfer and 
enablement for your team 

• Reduce program risk 

Enterprise Class Projects 
Oracle customers embarking on the following have found great value in this service: 

 Engineered Systems 

 Database Consolidation 

 Cloud 

 Security Architecture 

 Governance and Architecture Review 

 Data Center Re-engineering 

 Server Consolidation 

 Portfolio Rationalization  

 Information Architecture & Big Data 

 Applications Architecture 

Offering Details 

Oracle Consulting Residency for Oracle Technology provides an on-site Oracle 

Enterprise Architect and Oracle Consulting subject matter experts as needed to work 

with your team to advise, train, and govern architecture activity to ensure project 

success. It helps you: 

• Create cohesive architectures and processes across multiple technical domains –  from 

storage and servers to infrastructure, technology and applications  

• Implement transformational and enterprise-scale IT initiatives  

• Create best practices and standards specific to your organization leveraging Oracle 

Reference Architectures, hardened patterns and proven best practices 

• Establish enterprise and solution architecture governance models and processes 

• Identify shared services and common frameworks that support your operating model  

• Identify, establish and collect key performance indicators and value metrics to 
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R E L A T E D  S E R V I C E S   

FROM ORACLE CONSULTING  
 

• Oracle Consulting Rapid Start for 

Oracle ZFS Backup and Recovery for 
Engineered Systems 

• Oracle Consulting Rapid Start for 
Oracle Enterprise Manager Ops Center 

• Oracle Consulting Rapid Start for 
Applications on Engineered Systems 

• Oracle Consulting Residency for Oracle 
Engineered Systems 

• Oracle Consulting Cloud Services 

W H Y  O R A C L E  C O N S U L T I N G   

• Leading Expertise: Oracle's own experts 
providing thought leadership for every 
Oracle solution 

• Broad Coverage: “End-to-end” lifecycle 
services across the entire Oracle product 
footprint 

• Global Scale: 13,000 Oracle experts in 
145 countries, serving over 20 million 
users 

• Unified Methodology: Based on industry 
standards, high quality results across 
complex projects 

• Flexible Delivery: Onsite, offsite, and 
offshore, along with innovative solutions 

such as Expert Services and Architecture 
Services 

measure the costs and benefits associated with the return on investment in Oracle 

Offering Benefits 

Residency for Oracle Technology is an essential element for ensuring the success 

of your IT initiatives. Not only will it help you maximize the value of your Oracle 

investments, but it is the insurance you need to bring the right Oracle expertise to 

the table, both in delivering a solution and building the confidence within your 

internal teams. With this service your organization can benefit from: 

• Oracle portfolio experts to help validate architecture, review designs, and share 

Oracle proven best practices – reducing risk and accelerating time to value 

• Identifying architecture pitfalls upfront to prevent disruptions to critical 

business functions 

• Proactive evaluation of  new and emerging solutions and their fitness for your 

organization 

• Owning your architecture, but brainstorming and validating with Oracle experts 

 

How We Are Different 

Part of the Oracle Consulting team, Oracle Enterprise Architects have proven 

experience in managing complex IT initiatives, in addition to broad expertise across 

Oracle’s portfolio. Oracle takes a practical approach to Enterprise Architecture and 

uses global best practices to help customers realize a faster return on their IT 

investments. 

 

Getting Started 

Leverage Oracle’s methods, tools, and extensive experience with customer 

implementations across diverse industries and geographies.  Tight integration 

across Consulting, Development, Support, Education, and Global Delivery puts the 

entire Oracle team behind your success.  To learn more, contact your local Oracle 

Consulting representative, or visit www.oracle.com/consulting. 
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